
HFBC EXECUTIVE MEETING  
APRIL 18, 2018  6:00 p.m 
HHS GREAT HALL 
 
Attendance: Dana Bock, Doug Hall, Dave Kostbade, Craig Osika, Christine Salazar, Diana 
Valle, Shaun Zoladz 
 
Matters Discussed  
 

● Review of financial report (all expenses related to players & coaches, and all money 
raised for booster club) 

● Lotto ticket sales were sufficient  
● Positive outcome for Meet The Coaches Night.  Plenty in attendance. All information 

given relating to football needs. As well as introduction of entire coaching staff. 
● Any outstanding balances from players , due ASAP 
● Upcoming fundraisers to be promoted through social media and or fliers.  
● Deposit of $50 due by May 4th to attend football camp 
● Orders for cleats must be made ASAP. Final order approaching. Two pairs for $100.  
● OPEN CLEAT BIN - used cleats to anyone in need. Donations welcomed. See Coach 

Osika. 
● Golf outing business in progress. Accepting donations of gift baskets or gift cards to be 

raffled.  
● Business mailers to be sent out by 2nd week of May  

 
No closing statements.  
Next meeting is May 16, 2018 
 


